To:

Andrew Swift,

Project Manager,

Media Outlook,

134, Harrison Road,

Birmingham.

7th November ’06.

Dear Mr. Swift,

I am in receipt of your invitation for the (launch of your new magazine).  I am pleased to inform you that I shall be able to attend (the launch party).

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for this new venture.

I shall look forward to meeting you on (15th November).

Sincerely,

(Anna Edison)

(General Manager)

(Cosmopolitan Group)

